
JOINT STATEMENT OF 
COMMISSIONERS MICHAEL J. COPPS AND JONATHAN S. ADELSTEIN 

CONCURRING 
 
 

Re:  Angelo State University For Application of a New Low Power FM 
Broadcast Station in San Angelo, Texas 

 
 

We concur that, under our rules, Angelo State University’s request is a major 
change.  Nevertheless, our action today prevents the University from contributing to 
localism, diversity and competition on the airwaves in the San Angelo community.  To 
promote the broadest use of the spectrum, we should consider granting additional 
flexibility or opening another filing window for the many schools and other 
noncommercial entities that, like Angelo State University, want to offer new low power 
FM radio services wherever possible. 
 


